
             
 
 
 
           

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

   

Parish Priest: 
Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 

 

Parish Office Coordinator:  
Gabriela Büttner 

 

office@stannesregina.com 
 

 

Office Hours: 

Tuesday        9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
Friday            9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

 

 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:  Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage:  Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

 

PLEASE NOTE: 

The Parish Office will be  

CLOSED 

Tuesday & Wednesday, 
January 17 & 18. 

Thank YOU! 
 

 
 

 

 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 
1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 | Fax. 306-586-0009 | www.stannesregina.com  
 

 

Mission Statement:  We, the Catholic Parish 
of St. Anne, centred in Word and Eucharist, are 
called to be a caring faith community; coming 
together to celebrate God’s love and truth 
through the sacraments, and make Christ 
present to others through loving service. 

mailto:office@stannesregina.com
http://www.stannesregina.com/


 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Collection summary for January 8th: 
    

- Sunday Collections      $1351.50 
- Solemnity of Mary      $0150.00 
- Offering Envelopes      $0065.00 
- Good Neighbour Project     $0400.00 
_____________________________________________________________ 

    Total:                                              $1966.50 

St. Anne – Tree of Life – UP TO DEC. 31ST           $55,600.00 

❖ ARCHBISHOP’S APPEAL – UP TO DEC. 31ST       $41,995.00 

❖ ST. ANNE’S GOAL IS              $17,901.00 

 
 

Saturday – January 14th    
5:30 pm   † Gertrude & Darrell Lloyd 

requested by Dorothy Lloyd 
 

Sunday – January 15th  
9:00 am     Mass 
 

Tuesday – January 17th  
7:00 pm   In Thanksgiving for 100 Years 

of Life for Sr. Anne Hudec 
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 

Wednesday – January 18th  
8:30 am   † Gertrude & Darrell Lloyd 

requested by Dorothy Lloyd 
 

Thursday – January 19th  
8:30 am   In Thanksgiving for 90 Years of 

Life for Katherine Hudec 
requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 

Friday – January 20th  
8:30 am   For the Intention of  

Wendy Chrusch 
requested by Irene Jo  

 
Readings for Sunday, January 15th: 

2nd Sunday In Ordinary Time 
 

1st Reading:                          Isaiah 49.3, 5-6 
2nd Reading:                  1 Corinthians 1.1-3 
Gospel:                                      John  1.29-34 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 
Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinaabe (Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  Homeland to the 
Dakota, Lakota and Metis people.  

Parish 
Weekly Financial Update 

    

 

 
 

 

The 2023 COLLECTION ENVELOPES 

have been AVAILABLE  

for a couple of weeks now… 

Please take your own or help us by 

delivering the ones for which you know 

parishioners are no able  

to attend Mass. 

       Thank YOU!!        



 

  

 

The Cuernavaca Project was started in 1989 when Bishop 
Charles Halpin wanted our diocese to support the diocese 
of Cuernavaca, Mexico.  The Charles Halpin Center for 
Encounters and Dialogue (CED Mexico) was born to 
facilitate community development.  CED Canada has been 
working to establish an ag/tech school in Cuernavaca to 
create self sufficiency.  Breaking the poverty cycle means 
they will not have to rely on our support. 

For more information, please take a look at their website:  
https://cedmexico.ca/ 

1. Joan Rink, acting Chairperson, will be speaking 
about the Cuernavaca Project before the Masses on 
January 21st and 22nd.   

2. Joan will have items for sale:  Jellies, baking, Mexican 
scarves, vintage glass, hand woven shawls, CDS 
cookbooks; the items can be purchased with cash, 
cheque or e-transfer.  She will also accept donations for 
building supplies for the school they are building in 
Mexico.  

 

 
 

Pastoral Centre Open House 

Friday, January 27, 2023 

2:00 – 6:00 PM 

200 – 2151 Scarth Street, Regina 

Come and visit us, see us at our new 

location and enjoy some refreshments! 

TREE OF LIFE LEGACY CAMPAIGN 

UPDATE 

We are pleased to announce that through the generosity 
of both parishioners and friends of St. Anne Parish, the 
60th Anniversary Tree of Life Legacy Campaign has 
raised over $55,000!  This money will be used to support 
ongoing maintenance of our infrastructure and to 
revitalize our program operations. 

As our anniversary year draws to a close, consider being 
part of the history of contributors leaving a legacy in 
2022.  A plaque will be installed at the foundation of the 
Tree of Life in our gathering area; this plaque will list all 
the donors contributing up to $499.  There are still a few 
leaves remaining on the Tree of Life for contributions 
from $500 to $2000+.  We are close to our $60,000 goal 
– consider a donation to help make our goal a 
reality! 

St. Anne Parish is ever grateful for your ongoing 
stewardship and love. 

 
“We know that all things work together for good for those who love 

God, who are called according to his purpose.” (Romans 8:28) 

Cuernavaca 
Project 

https://cedmexico.ca/


 

 

Stewardship Bulletin Bits 

January 15, 2023 
2nd Sunday in Ordinary Time 

“Now the Lord has spoken who formed me as his 
servant from the womb...”                   Isaiah 49:5 

God have given each of us different gifts.  In order for 
God’s plan to work, you have to do what God is calling 
you to do and I have to do what God is calling me to do.  
And guess what?  God has given each of us a different 
plan!  So, stop comparing yourself to others.  Don’t let 
envy and jealousy enter your life.  Be thankful for the gifts 
God has given you and become the saint that God is 
calling you to be. 

 

Parish Volunteer Drive 
Your Parish needs your time, 

energy and talents!! 
Remember, a vibrant and dynamic Parish 

is one where everyone is involved and 

dedicated. 

Please pick up a Volunteer Drive Form, fill 

it according to your interests and return 

it to the Parish Office.        Thank YOU!!! 

 
      Antoine Mekary - ALETEIA 

Kathleen N. Hattrup - published on 01/04/23 

... a voice that pacifies, encourages, and reassures in difficulties. 

“The voice of the Lord can always be recognized; it has a unique 
style — it is a voice that pacifies, encourages, and reassures in 
difficulties,” Pope Francis said this January 4 on concluding his 
teaching series on discerning God’s voice from among the other 
interior and exterior voices we hear. 

And then he repeated one four-word phrase that is said in the 
Gospel over and over.  The Pope himself repeated it a handful of 
times today. 

The Gospel reminds us of this continually:  

“Do not be afraid” (Lk 1:30), how beautiful is the Angel’s word to 
Mary after the resurrection of Jesus;  

“Do not be afraid,”  

Do not be afraid” – it is the style of the Lord,  

“Do not be afraid.”  

“Do not be afraid!” the Lord repeats to us today too,  

“Do not be afraid”:  If we trust in his word, we will play the game 
of life well, and we will be able to help others.  As the Psalm 
says, his Word is a lamp to our feet and a light to our path (cf. 
119, 105). 

 Just 4 Words  
That Indicate It’s  

God’s Voice: 
Pope Francis Explains 

-We Still Do- 
Spend an evening with other married couples 

growing together in faith and fun.  The evening will 

include a video and discussion questions, followed by 

time for fellowship.   

Upcoming dates:  January 14, February 11, March 

11, April 15, May 13, June 10.   

Sessions are drop-in.  Kinlin Room, St. Martin De 

Porres parish, 7:30 - 9:00 pm.   

Contact Miri and James Schiller for more info- 

eereginacc@gmail.com or 306-535-7518 

     

It is called the "Jesus Prayer", and it consists 

simply in uttering the single word "Jesus" (or 

"Lord Jesus", or "Lord Jesus Christ, have mercy on 

me, a sinner") in any situation, at any time and 

place, either aloud or silently. 

Jesus: The Shortest, Simplest, and 

Most Powerful Prayer in the World 

https://aleteia.org/author/kathleen-hattrup/
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/audiences/2023/documents/20230104-udienza-generale.html
https://www.vatican.va/content/francesco/en/audiences/2023/documents/20230104-udienza-generale.html
https://aleteia.org/2022/12/21/20-tidbits-on-discernment-from-pope-francis/
mailto:eereginacc@gmail.com

